
I am submitting testimony in favor of HB1252.  I travel by car mostly but occassionally commute by bicycle and ride
recreationally with my family.  This bill clarifies what is allowable by law when a bicyclist is passing through an
unoccupied intersection so I think it will be helpful.  Thank you for your time working on this issue.


